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AMENDMANT No. 1
NOTICE OF DREDGING OPERATIONS

R.S. KERR L&D Pool No. 15
EXTENDED DAYS OF OPERATION NEAR NM 348.5

McCLELLAN-KERR ARKANSAS RIVER
NAVIGATION SYSTEM, OKLAHOMA

Contractor dredging operations near NM 354.5 are complete. Dredging in the area of
NM 348.5 will extend to 11 May 2015. The work was originally scheduled to complete
27 April 2015. The dredging contractor will be monitoring channel 16 for approaching
traffic but mariners are advised to use caution when transiting these areas.

Waterway users are asked to check with Lock No. 15 for the latest information concerning
these activities at 918-775-2091 ext 1. Questions or request for additional information
concerning this notice should be directed to Mr. Robert Steiner; Navigation Operation
Manager: 918-775-4474 ext 5833 or Mr. Vic Heister; Navigation Engineer: 918-669-
7244,
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Earl Groves

Chief, Operations Division



